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First name: Joshua

Last name: Etcher
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Title: 

Comments: I'm a Petersburg resident and a property owner in the Thomas Bay Area. I think that the log sale is a

good thing for Thomas bay but I think it should not be given a 10 year window. I think it should be 3 years at the

most. It would be nice to see a big logging company come in and log the sale quickly then leave. 

 

Thanks for your consideration.

 

Josh Etcher


